
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'Hope Walker' <hope@scgop.com>

Date: 3/22/2017 2:00:55 PM
Subject: RE: Silver Elephant

Hey Hope,
 
Thank you for getting in touch with me, I hope all is well. Please keep me posted.
 
Thanks,
 
Hayden
 
From: Hope Walker [mailto:hope@scgop.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 12:59 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: Silver Elephant
 
Hey Hayden,
 
Silver Elephant will not be on May 13 - we are going to hold this event later in the year.
 
State Convention will still be held on Saturday, May 13 with a gavel in time of 10 am. As our line by line 
becomes available, I will keep you posted on the Lt. Governor's timeline.
 
Thanks!
 
Hope

 
--
Hope Walker
 
Executive Director
The South Carolina Republican Party 
(o) 803.988.8440
(c) 803.463.0541
@hopewalker
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